
 

 

 
 

 

SAN SIMEON NEWSLETTER 
Help Needed 6 PM Tonight 

 

 

Dear Residents of San Simeon, 

We are organizing a community effort tonight Tuesday, Oct. 15th, to gather and remove 
palm fronds and other horticulture debris. Starting at 6 PM - meet at the clubhouse 
and Chris Luizzi from the HOA board will organize and begin moving debris to the 
designated area near the trash compactor. 

If you are able and willing to assist, we would greatly appreciate your help! Volunteers 
with a truck are especially needed to help transport the debris more 
efficiently. Please ensure that the debris is placed neatly and does not block access for 
regular solid waste pickup, as requested by Carrie Baxter from Public Works: 

"Please have it near the compactor and make sure it is not blocking access for 
regular solid waste pickup." 

This is a great opportunity to work together as a community, and your efforts will make a 
difference in keeping our neighborhood clean and safe. 

Thank you for your support! 

Best regards, 
San Simeon HOA 
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